
Notice of Intent to Apply 
 

FY26 21st Century Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) Grant 

 

Little Lambs Academy is pleased to announce our intent to apply for the FY26 21st 

Century Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) grant. We plan to submit our 

proposal by the June 30, 2025 deadline. 

 

If awarded, this grant will help us expand academic support and enrichment 

opportunities for students, with a focus on improving performance in English 

Language Arts and Mathematics. The program will include structured tutoring, 

curriculum-aligned instruction, and hands-on learning activities that support 

different learning styles and skill levels. 

 

Little Lambs Academy plans to serve students in the Hillcrest Christian School, Oak 

Forest Elementary, and Bates Elementary communities. 

 

For more information, contact: 

Billy Poindexter 

   (769) 572-7735 

        info@littlelambsacademyms.com 


